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SOUTH ISLAND, NEW ZEALAND





The Classic Alpine Tour Newsletter.
20/08/23.
The next The CAT tour for the South Island event is March 22-25. 2024.
Some base planning has been started - yes already - and we can release some details that are pertinent so you can plan accordingly. The application forms should be available in early October and as prior the car classification will be for European sports/GT cars with 2 doors from the 1950/60/70s, and will be limited to a max of 50 cars/teams. Successful entrants will be advised following the cut off date for entry. 
The event will once again kick off in the Queenstown area on Friday evening March 22 and the tour will cover some new and some previously treasured territory. 

The Prize Giving Farewell Brunch will be on Monday March 25. This will be within 3/4 hours driving going north to the Timaru/ Christchurch areas. Accommodation recommendations will be advised later in the year and will cover the nights of Saturday (23) and Sunday (24). The Friday (Queenstown region) and Monday nights are not organised by The CAT. 

Please look for the entry form early October with the close off date being October 31.
Successful entrants will be advised by 21st November with hotels advised then.
Look forward to seeing all your smiley faces then or before.

Best Regards

Paul and Jeff.
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